Guidance published for Small-Scale
Manufacturers of COVID-19 Personal
Protective Equipment

News story

How OPSS is responding to support small businesses and individuals wanting to
manufacture personal protective equipment (PPE) that will protect against
COVID-19.
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The O0ffice for Product Safety and Standards has published guidance designed
to help any small businesses, organisations or other individuals who are
responding to the call for a national effort to produce personal protective
equipment (PPE) aimed at protecting the health of the wearer during the
COVID-19 outbreak.
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